
 

  

2019 Unfinished Objects (UFO) Challenge!  
  

  

It was such a hit last year, it’s BACK! Let’s knock some of those UFOs off our lists again this year 
– quilts under construction, works in progress and others are all welcome!    
  

How it Works:  

• Register your projects and pay $2 a piece into the kitty (registration will start at the 

February meeting);  

• When you’ve finished a registered project, show it at show & share;  

• Every completed project will be entered into a draw to win fabulous prizes;  

• Challenge will conclude at the final guild meeting of the year (November 2019), but you 

can begin showing finishes as soon as they’re done.  

A few other details:  

• Project registration will begin at the February 2019 meeting, so start thinking about 

what UFOs you want to complete this year;  

• If you can’t get to the meeting you can register via e-mail to  mmqgswaps@gmail.com  

• You can register UFOs as you discover them, you can do this at a meeting or via e-mail 

to  mmqgswaps@gmail.com;  

• Minimum project size and the definition of UFO is up to you and on the honor system – 

please be reasonable;  

• “Finished” means quilted, bound, shown at show and tell AND marked off as “shown” 

by the MQG Swaps Coordinator;  

• YOU are responsible for verifying with the 

MMQG Swaps Coordinator (Sarah) that your 

project has been marked as “shown.”  

Next Steps!  

Bring your twoonies to the February meeting, look for 

the UFO Challenge registration sign at the meeting and 

come by to fill out your registration card!  


